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June 2017 

 

Dear Applicant, 
 
Re:  Appointment of Headteacher – The Bulmershe School 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above-mentioned post. The governors at The Bulmershe 
School are seeking to appoint an outstanding Headteacher from January 2018, or as soon 
possible thereafter. 
 
We are extremely proud of our school and we are looking for an inspiring leader who will 
build productive relationships with our children, their parents and carers, the staff, 
governors and the wider community. 
 
To the right candidate, this post will be an extremely rewarding experience, an opportunity 
to really make a difference and lead the school into the next exciting phase of its 
development. 
 
I hope you find the information in this pack helpful. If you would like further information 
about the post or an informal discussion, please telephone Michael Watson on 020 3194 
3473. 
 
You are warmly invited to visit our school. Please call TES to book this. I will be very happy 
to meet with you at the school to discuss any queries you may have about the role. You will 
also have the opportunity to speak with the outgoing Head. 
 
The closing date for applications is 9am on Monday 3 July. Interviews are scheduled for 
Monday 10th and Tuesday 11 July. Applicants called for interview are kindly requested to 
contact their referees so that references are received in advance of the interview dates. 
 
I look forward to receiving your completed application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Peter Miskell 
Chair of Governing Body 
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